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My name is Julia Jerome, a resident of Eliot ME, and I am asking that you oppose LD
1847. As a medical patient who relies on higher dose edibles to treat my Ulcerative 
Colitis, a cap of 10mg per serving or 200mg per package would negatively affect my 
quality of life. This cap is unnecessary on the medical side of things where patients 
often require larger medicinal doses of cannabis, and buying more edibles would 
make the price to treat my disease inaccessible. Thank you for your time and please 
keep this in mind as I ask you to please vote to oppose LD 1847.


